From: Barry Baker

Sent: March 25, 2021 6:32 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Stop Bill4

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéce
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Dear Legislator,

I’'m writing to express my feelings against this Bill4. It seems to me, that it is not about the environment primarily, but
about control being taken from landowners.

There are better ways to help landowners protect nature. Incentives would be a much better approach.

Thank you.

SherryBaker

Sent from my iPad





